
SAN ANTONIO BOTANICAL GARDEN 
SCHOOL VISITATION GUIDELINES 

 
 
 

Welcome to the San Antonio Botanical Garden.  The staff and 
volunteers work hard to keep the gardens in the best condition 
possible and want you to enjoy your visit.  To respect their efforts and 
the rights of others, please follow these guidelines. 
 
1. Be sure that a teacher or adult always supervises students. 
 
2. Keep students from running, throwing rocks, or being unruly. 
 
3. Please stay on paths and walkways, especially in the Kumamoto 

En (Japanese) Garden, the Conservatory Rooms and in the 
display gardens. 

 
4. Respect the plants and animals in the gardens.  This is their home.  

Please do not chase the ducks and other wildlife. 
 
5. For everyone’s safety, please stay out of the fountains and ponds. 
 
6. Students must be supervised while they are in the restrooms and 

gift shops. 
 
7. Please leave the seeds, flowers, and leaves for others to enjoy.  

Permission to collect for special projects must be obtained in 
advance from Garden staff. 

 
8.  Picnicking is permitted in the Garden.  Please bag all of your trash 
     and place it near a trash receptacle.           
 
 

Thank you for observing these guidelines.    
We hope you enjoy your visit. 

 
 


